
“SHINE AS A LIGHT IN THE WORLD” 
Matthew 5:16

St. Mary’s News

Newsletter No: 21

Dear Parents and Guardians,

This week we have been enjoying celebrating mums, nans, 

aunties, big sisters, cousins and all the women who love and 

care for the children of St Mary’s. It was wonderful welcoming so 

many of you into school for the Mothering Sunday lunches. 

Congratulations again to our competition winners Aivah and 

Olivia. Thank you to our PTA for arranging the Mother’s Day 

shop. We hope you enjoy opening your gifts on Sunday. To finish 

our Mothering Sunday celebrations, Willow Class will be leading 

worship on Monday. All Willow Class parents and guardians are 

warmly invited to watch at 2.30pm on Monday.

On Thursday, Oak  Class went to St Mary’s church to learn about 

the Christian understanding of Easter. The children had a 

lovely time and were brilliant ambassadors for our school. On 

Friday we supported Red Nose Day as the charity supports 

children across the UK. 

We’ve had some fantastic photographs of children walking to 

help raise funds following the Turkey and Syria earthquake. 

Please keep sending them in so we can share them with the 

children. Sponsor forms and monies are due in on  29
th

March.

Have a wonderful weekend and, if you are celebrating – Happy 

Mothering Sunday.

Many thanks

Mrs. N R Brennan



20th March Willow leading worship –
parents welcome, 230pm

23rd March Parents book look at 
2:45pm

24th March Cherry, Willow and Oak 
– parents fun music 
workshop with Mr Dean. 
2:15pm parents welcome

24th March Non uniform day for an 
Easter egg donation.

28th March Academy Photography -
Class leavers and 
individual photographs.

28th March Year 4 at Church

29th -30th

March
Parents Evening –
Information to follow.

31st March Whole school at Church

3rd April –
14th April 

Easter Holiday – Schools 
closed

17th April Inset Day – school 
closed to pupils

18th April All Children welcome 
back

18th April Year 4 Swimming 
Lessons.

20th April Mini Medics - for years 
2,3 and 4

Cherry

Congratulations to all our classes who have 
reached our government’s expectation of 96% 

or above..

Class Pupil

Cherry Evie

Willow Sophia

Oak Francis

Silver Birch Oliver

Sycamore Lucy

A massive well done to all children 
for all their hard work this week. 
We are proud to call you a part of 

our St Mary’s Family

Star of the week

Willow Oak

Silver 
Birch

Sycamore

88.4% 94.1%

90.5% 94.5%

100%



Monday 20th March
2:30pm Willow parents welcome!
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